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Notice of the intention to make an Order to 
temporarily close Restricted Byway WT340A 

in the Parish of Horsmonden 
 

 In The Borough of Tunbridge Wells 
                           

   Kent County Council 
 
(Restricted Byway WT340A) 

(Prohibition Of Traffic) Temporary Order 2025 

 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Section 14(1), As Amended 
By The Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991 
 

Kent County Council intends to make an Order the 

effect of which is to temporarily close Restricted 

Byway WT340A between Goudhurst Road and 

Bassetts Farm Cottages from the 20 January 2025. 
  

The path will be closed for a maximum of six months, although it is 
expected that it will reopen in April 2025. 
 

The path is closed because works are planned on or near it. 
 
Access for pedestrians will be maintained during the works except for a 
limited time when the full width will need to be closed for resurfacing.  
Further information on site access contact:  
Nick Orchard     Tel: 01622 626816 
 
 

For detailed enquiries please contact Jonathan Bibby 
Contact Centre no. 03000 41 71 71 
 

Or for further details on temporary closures on the Rights of Way Network 
visit our interactive map: www.kent.gov.uk/prowfaults 
 
  
Public Rights of Way and Access Service 
Kent County Council                                    
Invicta House  
County Hall 
Maidstone 
Kent ME14 1XX 
 
Dated 27 December 2024 
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